
 

Hi everyone, 
 
The following job post may be of interest to recent or soon-to-be graduates. This post doc position hosted by the College 
of Social Science at Michigan State University includes competitive pay, a research budget, and the option to transition 
into a tenure track position after two years.  
 
Candidates interested in working in the Urban and Regional Planning program at MSU can reach out to me 
(durstnoa@msu.edu) or to Dr. Ming-Han Li (minghan@msu.edu; Director of the School of Planning, Design, and 
Construction at MSU) prior to submitting an application to learn more about the position and our URP program.  
 
https://socialscience.msu.edu/diversity/DRAP/index.html 
 
All my best, 
 

Noah Durst 
Assistant Professor of Urban and Regional Planning 
Michigan State University 
--  
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